

Newsletter October 4, 2024

Classroom Sharing, Kindergarten

Ms. Brown's class celebrated Johnny Appleseed Day! Students tasted 3 kinds of apples and voted for their favorite. Ms. Brown found many creative ways to incorporate apples into their day.



Classroom Sharing, Grades 1-3

Ms. Yoder's class has been creating art that ties in with science. And learning about famous artists like Michaelangelo through interactive art lessons.







Picture Day

Mark your calendars, picture day will take place on Tuesday, October 22nd, in the morning. Papers will come home from school *that* day with ordering information.



Costume Parade

Join us for our annual costume parade on Wednesday, October 30th at 9:20 am. Students may come to school dressed in costumes and will parade around the gym. Parents are welcome to stay and watch this event.



Chapel

Elementary Chapel is every Thursday beginning at 9:20 am. Anyone is welcome to join us!



Trunk or Treat

Join St. John Dublin Lutheran Church for Trunk or Treat on Sunday October 27th from 4:30-6 pm in the church parking lot. This family friendly event will feature games, a hayride, food, LOTS of candy, and so much more! Ms. Brown, Ms. Yoder, Ms. Rhoden, and I can't wait to see you there!



Digital Academy

Digital Academy is a place to check your student's grades, access report cards, see the most up to date calendar and so much more. Digital Academy will also text parents in the event that school is closed due to inclement weather.

Parent Directions

Reporting an Absence

If your child is going to be absent, please email school@stjohndublin.org or your child's teacher. If your child is absent due to an appointment, please try to obtain a doctor's excuse. This is helpful, especially for EdChoice.



Want a simple way to help our school?

Link your Kroger card to our school and preschool! Our NPO is KH989. (It is listed under St. John Lutheran Christian Preschool but benefits both schools.) By just using your existing Kroger plus card each time you shop, a portion of what you pay for groceries will automatically be given to our school! Please share this with family and friends.

https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-rewards
www.stjohndublin.school
Follow us on <u>Facebook</u>